

1996 February 19

TO:

CITY MANAGER

FROM:

DIRECTOR RECREATION & CULTURAL SERVICES

SUBJECT:

SCHOOL PLAYGROUND FUNDING REQUEST -

DOUGLAS ROAD SCHOOL AND SOUTH SLOPE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PURPOSE:

To request Council to bring forward a bylaw to enter into an agreement with the

Burnaby School Board for contributions to the cost of playground development

at Douglas Road School and South Slope Elementary School.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a bylaw be brought forward under section 682 (2) of the Municipal Act to enter into an agreement with the Burnaby School Board for contributions to the cost of playground development in the amount of \$6,000 as outlined in this report.

REPORT

At its meeting of 1996 February 21, the Parks & Recreation Commission received the attached staff report on the above subject and adopted the recommendation contained therein.

DENNIS GAUNT

DIRECTOR RECREATION AND CULTURAL SERVICES

ps Attachment

cc: Director Finance City Solicitor SUBJECT: SCHOOL PLAYGROUND FUNDING REQUEST -

DOUGLAS ROAD SCHOOL AND SOUTH SLOPE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

RECOMMENDATION:

 THAT Council be requested to bring forward a Bylaw under Section 682(2) of the Municipal Act to enter into an agreement with the Burnaby School Board for contributions to the cost of playground development in the amount of \$6,000 as detailed in this report.

REPORT

Appearing under Correspondence on this Agenda is a letter from Bernice Taylor of the Parent Advisory Council, South Slope Elementary School. In her correspondence Ms. Taylor is requesting a grant of \$3,000 from the Parks & Recreation Commission for Phase 2 of the Playground Development Project. Outlined in the letter is that the Playground Committee did not receive funding for Phase 1 as they had sufficient funding in place.

At its meeting of 1996 February 07, the Commission received a request from Mrs. Yvonne Lukas of the Douglas Road Playground Committee for a grant of \$3,000 for their project.

Both project meet the criteria approved by the Commission with respect to playground grants. The School Board has identified the installation of these projects in their 1996 work plan.

These projects will not only enhance the play features of the school population, but will provide a much needed service in the respective communities.

KF:ps

cc: Director Finance City Solicitor

c:\data\kf\misc\playbyla.rep